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Stunt Doubling Equity

TV/THEATRICAL/STREAMING

Producers must now consult with SAG-AFTRA to identify additional resources 
for qualified stunt performers that better resemble the principal performer.

Producers must now consult with SAG-AFTRA to identify additional resources for qualified stunt 
performers that better resemble the principal performer. 

The new terms are designed to curtail the practice of “wiggings” and “paintdowns” for stunt 
performers. The practice of paintdowns & wiggings is when wigs, make-up, costume, computer-
generated imagery, or any other method is used to hide the ethnic or gender substitution when stunt 
doubling an actor.

QUESTIONS? 

If you have any further questions about Stunts and Safety, please contact SSD@sagaftra.org  
or call 323-549-6855


